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Husband and wife author team to 
speak at Tillamook Library 

Husband and wife writing team Jack and 

Sue Drafahl will be at the Tillamook 

Library on Tuesday, October 16
th

 at 7pm 

to discuss their new fiction book, CAT.  

The Drafahl’s are photographers and 

writers with a special passion for 

underwater photography.  They have 

written and published over 700 articles 

that have appeared in Petersen’s 

Photographic, Rangefinder, Skin Diver, 

Sport Diver, Outdoor Photographer, 

National Geographic World, National Wildlife Federation and 

Cousteau magazines.  They have traveled all over the world to 

take their photos, so you can be sure they’ll have some 

interesting stories to tell.  They will be reading from their 

newest novel and will give tips on the writing and publishing 

process. Please join us for this free program. 

 

Banned Books Week is Sep 30-Oct 6 
The Tillamook Library will be 

celebrating Banned Books Week 

with a special book display!  Come 

into the library to check out a 

banned book and hear our teens read 

selected passages.  You can answer 

the daily trivia questions, which will 

also be posted on Facebook.  Celebrate your freedom to read!  

 

Live Music on Saturdays beginning 
October 6th 

Our popular Saturday Music Program will 

be starting up again on October 6
th

!  The 

live musicians will play a variety of music 

from 2-4pm in the Community rooms at 

the Tillamook Library.  You are welcome 

to come and go or stay for the entire 

program.  If you are interested in playing, 

all musicians are arranged by library 

director Sara Charlton.  Please call her at 

503-842-4792 for more information. 

 

Tillamook branch to host Law Library 

The small law library currently housed at The Tillamook 

County Courthouse has moved to a new location at the 

Tillamook Main library. The new law library will contain a 

current set of Oregon statutes plus access to electronic 

databases.  Please ask a librarian for help in using these new 

resources.  We’re happy to be able to offer them to you! 
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October 
Library Events 

 

 

September 30–October 6: 
Banned Books Week! 

September  29–October 6:  No 

Children’s Storytimes at 

Tillamook Library 

October 1: World Day of 

Bullying Prevention 

October 3, 1990: Germany 

Reunification Anniversary 

October 4: Happy Birthday, Anne 

Rice! 

October 6: Saturday Music 

Program at the Tillamook Library, 

2pm. 

October 8: Happy Birthday, R.L. 

Stine! 

October 10: Happy Birthday, 

Nora Roberts! 

October 14-20: Teen Read Week 

October 16: Jack and Sue Drafahl 

author visit at Tillamook Main, 

7pm. 

October 23: Bill Reynolds Author 

Visit at Tillamook Library, 7pm. 

Oct 23, 2001: The iPod is 

officially unveiled to the world. 

October 31:  Happy Halloween!  

Come visit the library to see staff 

in costume and pick up a treat. 
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Author Bill Reynolds to 
speak at Tillamook Library 
Local Author William R. 

Reynolds will be speaking 

at the Tillamook Library 

on Tuesday, October 23 at 

7pm.  Mr. Reynolds has 

just published a book on 

Revolutionary War 

General Andrew Pickens 

called “Andrew Pickens: South Carolina 

Patriot in the Revolutionary War.”  Mr. 

Reynolds worked for the US Air Force Space 

Command before retiring and moving to Hebo.  

He is a direct descendant of Andrew Picken’s 

brother.  Come listen to this local author 

discuss the writing and publishing process at 

this free library program. 

 

Miss Melanie Takes a Break 
There will be no children’s storytimes from 

Saturday, September 29th through Saturday, 

October 6th.  Feel free to attend a storytime 

at one of our branch libraries, and come back 

and join us the following week. 
 

Computer Classes Begin Soon 
Feeling frustrated by 

technology?  The Tillamook 

County Library will once 

again be offering one-on-one 

computer classes.  Classes 

will be held on Friday 

afternoons at various library 

branches.  Available topics 

include basic mouse, basic internet searching, 

and Facebook.  Please call your local branch 

to sign up for a time, and be sure to mention 

what you’d like to learn.  

 
 

Visit the Bookstore! 
The Corner Bookstore is run by the Tillamook 

Library Foundation, with all proceeds benefiting 

the Tillamook Library.  The store is staffed by 

dedicated volunteers.  If you would like to 

volunteer at the bookstore please call 503-842-

4792.  The bookstore is open from 11am to 3pm 

Monday through Friday. 

The Corner Bookstore sells books, CD’s and 

movies on everything from sports to crafts to 

poetry.  They also have a small section of books you can pick up 

absolutely free!  A recent visit found several popular VHS titles 

including Titanic, The Wedding Singer, Forrest Gump, and Jerry 

Maguire.  There is something for everyone! 
 

 

Live and Learn 
 

Highlighting new books  

worth reading 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

I’d Like to Apologize to Every 

Teacher I’ve ever Had 
by Tony Danza 

The actor takes a year to teach in 

an inner city high school and is 

able to shine a light on many of 

the underreported problems 

teachers face.  Tony writes openly 

about his struggles as a first year 

teacher, and we are rewarded with 

an honest look at what it really 

takes to be a teacher. 

 

Would you like to share your collection in our 

display case? 

Call the Tillamook County Library 

503-842-4792 and ask for Lynette 

 

On Display Now:  
Upstairs Case: Military Medals from the Tillamook Pioneer 

Museum  

Foyer Case:  Women’s Crisis Center Domestic Abuse Display 

Downstairs Cabinet: Tillamook Breast Health Coalition 
 

Please help us to keep the library a 

pleasant place for everyone by silencing 

your cell phones when you enter the 

building.  We encourage you to take your 

calls in the downstairs lobby. 

 


